
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

Mr. Bevis Longstreth 
Conmissioner 

WASHINGTON 

June 17, 1983 

Securities and Exchange Commission 
450 Fifth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20549 

Dear Bevis: 

I enjoyed our conversation last evening"and 
I hope we can continue to explore these issues. Enclosed 
is a copy of the Task Group's request for public comments 
which I mentioned to you last night, and which was 
published on the one day you happened to miss the 
Register. 

Sincerely, 

\LrlS) 
Richar.d C. Breeden 
Deputy Counsel to the 

Vice President 


